
 

 

August, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

James B. Conant High School’s Open House is scheduled for Thursday, August 30, 2018. We invite you to take 
advantage of this opportunity to become involved in your child’s class schedule and get acquainted with our 
professional staff. 

The program is designed to help further your understanding of class curriculum, as well as teachers’ expectations 
with regard to classroom assignments and behavior, homework, and evaluation procedures. The format of this 


